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Our pop-up COVID-19 vaccination clinic will be open to
all HOTT residents.

The clinic is run by Toronto Public Health and will take
place at our 269 Jarvis Street property in the 3rd floor
social room on Wednesday 17 November 2021 from
5:00pm to 8:00pm. The building is located just north of
Dundas Street East on Jarvis Street.

Our HOTT staff will be able to assist with transportation
there and back and will reimburse any transportation
costs. Please contact us if you require assistance with

transportation.
Get your 1st or 2nd dose. OHIP not required. E
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Rest in Peace Colin

A long-time member of the HOTT
community has passed away. Colin served
on HOTT's Board for many years as a
reisdent Director and continued to serve
on our HOTT committees after his time on
the Board. We honour his memory and
celebrate his life.

Friendly Reminder!

Please NEVER put your kitchen waste down the garbage chute
or in the garbage bin. Kitchen waste goes in the GREEN BIN.
Examples of kitchen waste: vegetables and fruit remains
and/or peel, eggshells and coffee sediments, tea and coffee
filter/bags, tainted food, non-liquid cooked food waste, bones,
tissues and paper towels. The GREEN BIN is also for some kinds
of washrooom waste, for example, disposable child and adult
diapers.

If you do not have a green bin, please contact staff and we will
provide you with one. Thank you for your cooperation!

Introducing the latest additions to our Board of Directors! Meet Hannah, Natasha,
and Laura. These inpsiring women each bring their unique perspectives to the
table. We are so grateful that they have decided to volunteer their time and are
thankful for their dedication to helping HOTT thrive.
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Check out these amazing photos from our annual HOTT fundraising
walk! Our HOTT team got together for the first time in quite a while
to walk 5km along the boardwalk. It was a lovely day with even
better company. What a blessing it is to have such an amazing
community!
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We would like to remind you
that wearing masks is
mandatory. Please continue
to wear a mask in all common
areas. Keeping each other
safe is our top priority. Thank
you for your ongoing
cooperation.

CONTACT US Care to share?

Phone Number: (416) 369-0366 This newsiet?er' s for you, our residents, and we would
Email: info@hott.ca love to hear from you!

Web page: www.hott.ca We are inviting any residents that are interested to
Facebook: HOTT Houses Opening submit their personal artwork, writing, photographs,
Today Toronto or other creative work to us!

Twitter & Instagram: @hotthousing If you are comfortable, we can publish it within the

. e B R
Charitable Number: 128027703RR0001 [[ERtElE _
Please contact us if you would like to participate!

Attention: Office Hours
HOTT will not be holding weekly office hours until further notice due to COVID-1g.
We are reqularly posting flyers with dates of office availability for in person rent payments
and/or documents submission. We are practicing strict social distancing protocols in our
offices. Please contact staff to meet by appointment. We thank you for your ongoing patience.
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